Letter to US Ambassador to the UN, H.E. Kelly Craft

Dear Senator : Date:

Thank you very much for your service and your work for the people of

We the undersigned constituents are writing to seek your support to end the war of extermination being waged by the
Cameroon military against the populations of the former United Nations Trust Territory of Southern Cameroons under
United Kingdom Administration, also known as Ambazonia. As constituents who have family members and friends in
this part of the world, we are very concerned about the worsening situation and the lives being lost.

We want to ask you to write a letter to Ambassador Kelly Craft urging her to demand, as she presides the UN
Security Council in the month of December, the following:

1. The United Nations Security Council immediately mandate an Independent International Fact-Finding
Mission to investigate reports of serious human rights violations and abuses in the Anglophone North West
and South West regions. We strongly believe that an UN-mandated Independent International Fact-Finding
Mission would have the immediate effect of quelling violence and saving lives. The establishment of an
Independent International Fact-Finding Mission for Myanmar and Sri Lanka had the immediate effect of
dissipating much of the violence on the ground. Given that this December is the United States’ turn to
preside over the Security Council, now is the time to make this request.

2. The Security Council hold a formal Briefing on the conflict.

3. The Security Council add Cameroon as a permanent item of its Agenda as requested by leading human
rights organizations as a way to pressure the regime to halt the violence.

Again, thank you very much for your service and for taking the time to consider this matter. We trust in our nation’s
commitment to promoting democracy and human rights for all people, and we are honored to be able to make this
request to you.
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